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Senator Cash asked: 
 
How do government procurement rules deal with heads of agreement (as opposed to 
contracts)? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The government procurement rules do not differentiate between heads of 
agreements and contracts.  As such, any procurement rules that apply to contracts 
also apply to heads of agreement. 
 


